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Letter of Congratulations to Laura Cockburn – Appointment as Australian Institute of 
Architects (AIA) NSW President 
 
 
Dear Laura Cockburn,  
 
On behalf of the Australian Institute of Landscape Architects (AILA), I would like to congratulate 
you on your recent appointment as AIA NSW President. 
 
We look forward to keeping working with you in your new role to foster stronger collaboration 
between AILA, Australian Institute of Architects (AIA) and Planning Institute of Australia (PIA).  
 
We look forward to pursuing our common mission and supporting our industries through 
collaboration, through our aligned visions and goals to drive stronger outcomes and advocacy in 
the Built Environment. 
 
Congratulations once again on your appointment. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Lee Andrews,  
President of Australian Institute of Landscape Architects (NSW) 
 
 
 
 
 
  


